
January 02, 2024

Truck 822 – Mark Sorokey

Dear Mark,

This le er is regarding the Failure to obey traffic control device, drove by open scale violation you
received on December 17, 2023. The viola on occurred on I380 SB MM 53 Brandon, IA.

Unfortunately, we will need to ne you $500 as per our Disciplinary Ac on Policy. Please keep in mind
this is the 3rd violation you have gotten in 1 year.

As you were told during the New Driver Orienta on, and indicated on our Driver Handbook we take
this o ense very seriously, and we ask you to please take this very seriously.

Please be sure to keepme updated with any new informa on related to this viola on. I can be reach at

(630)566 2120
Sincerely

Safety Department


